
 

POSSIBLE MOTION 

 

I MOVE to provide clear direction to the Sitka School Board and 

the Pacific High School design team that it is acceptable to move 

forward to the 65% design phase for the Pacific High School 

renovation project with an interior stairway in the Pacific High 

building that will allow for the most convenient, safest access to 

the adjacent Southeast Alaska Career Center building. A small 

but functional kitchen for the purpose of basic food preparation for 

the Pacific High School meal program and basic culinary skills 

may or may not be included in the final design and is the 

prerogative of the design committee and the School District. 

 

 


